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Kaycee Hathaway

From: Crystal Bui <crystal@kimatv.com>

Sent: Thursday, February 05, 2015 10:18 AM

To: Kaycee Hathaway

Subject: RE: I-502 in Kittitas County

Hey Kaycee, 

Can you please keep me in the loop for this story? 

If you can alert us a day or two before an expected decision is released, that would be really helpful!  

 

Thanks again for everything, 

 

Crystal Bui 

News Reporter, KIMA Action News 

 

(509) 969-7648 

Crystal@kimatv.com  

 

From: Kaycee Hathaway [mailto:kaycee.hathaway@co.kittitas.wa.us]  

Sent: Thursday, January 22, 2015 4:46 PM 

To: Crystal Bui 

Cc: Doc Hansen 

Subject: I-502 in Kittitas County 

 

Dear Ms. Bui, 

 

Please see the below information as follow up to the questions you had from our meeting earlier today.   

 

HERE is a link to the 2014 Comprehensive plan Ordinance adopted by the BOCC on December 2, 2014.  This has the old 

and new language for I-502, growing and processing, in Kittitas County.    I believe what you are looking for should be 

around page 97 give or take a few pages.   

 

HERE is all the requirements of a Conditional Use Permit.  The County follows the review criteria of a conditional use 

permit for and administrative conditional use permit.   

 

If you have any further questions please feel free to contact me. 

 

Thank you, 

Kaycee K Hathaway 

Kittitas County 

Community Development Services/ Planner I 

Phone: (509) 962-7079 

Email: kaycee.hathaway@co.kittitas.wa.us 
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